From: Todd McCauley

To: Malorey Nirlungayuk

Subject: Fwd: Mackenzie Valley Highway
Date: April 30, 2024 11:21:53 AM

>

>

>

> Good Morning Ms. Nirlungayuk,

>

> My name is Todd McCauley, I am a resident of Norman Wells and also a Sahtu Beneficiary.

>

> [ would like this email to be posted on the MVH Registry. This confirms my support of the construction of the
Mackenzie Valley Highway Project. This project not only benefits the residents of the Sahtu Region but all of
Canada.

>

> Respectfully,

>

> Todd McCauley

>

>
>
>
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